
BULLYING REPORT 

 

The Ohio Revised Code and Board Policy JFCG, require the Superintendent of Schools 

to post a semiannual report of incidents of bullying.  Following are the number of 

reported incidents for the second semester of the 2016 – 2017 school year. 

 

 

 

School      Number of Reported Incidents 
 

Elmwood       0 

Maplewood       0 

Middle School       0  

High School                  2    

         


